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The following information is taken from the Sector North Carolina December report from  Perry 

Taylor, ADSO-VE-NC, and AUXDATA member cubes as of December 4. Late reporting may 

change the numbers a small amount but this is a good picture of the results for the Division.  

These numbers do not include Facility Inspections (shown separetly) but does include training 

VSC. 

I want to thank each contributor to the RBS-VE program for 2016.  Your didication and 

unselfish contribution of your time helped a lot of boaters build a solid safety program for their 

vessels. 

 Division 10 lead Sector North Carolina with 1239 VSC. 

 Flotilla 10-05 lead Division 10 and Sector North Carolina with 507 VSC. 

 Division 10 has 55 certified VSC.  95% have completed their mandatory training. 

 Division 10 has 9 REYR VSC.  22% have completed their manadatory training. 

 Division 10 performed 15 Facility Inspections, 946 Power Boat Inspections and 293 

Paddle Craft Inspections. 

             10-01 performed 2 Facility, 274 Power Boat and 210 Paddle Craft Inspections.  

             10-05 performed 10 Facility, 438 Power Boat and 69 Paddle Craft Inspections. 

             10-06 performed 3 Facility, 136 Power Boat and 10 Paddle Craft Inspections. 

             10-07 performed 36 Power Boat Inspections. 

             10-08 performed 62 Power Boat and 4 Paddle Craft Inspections. 

 Division 10 Certified 10 new VEs in 2016 

             10-01 certified 3 new VE 



             10-05 certified 5 new VE 

             10-07 certified 1 new VE 

             10-08 certified 1 new VE 

Three out of Five of the Division Flotillas exceeded their VSC goal for the year.  Goals for 2107 

will be aggressive but must be obtainable. With proper planning and dedication we can expect all 

five Flotillas to exceed expectations in 2017. 

The area needing the most improvement for 2017 is communication between Vessel Examiners, 

Flotillas and Division.  We must all be on the same page and know our goals and the plans to 

acheive them. 

I will be sending out information to all FSO-VE early in 2017 outlining the expectaions for us to 

exceed our goals.  As I said the goals will be very attainable with input and action from all. 

It is with pleasure that I will again be accepting the appointment as SO-VE for Division 10 int 

2017. 

Respectfully Submitted 

David Tester, SO-VE Division 10 


